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 LEGAL NOTICE 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Town of Washington Zoning Board of Appeals will be holding a 

Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 18, 2025, at 6:30 PM, at the Town Hall of the Town of 

Washington, 10 Reservoir Dr., Millbrook, NY. 

 
PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the purpose of the meeting is to hear any and all comments 

regarding an application from representatives James Crisp and Darrin Conrad of Crisp 

Architecture to obtain a special permit allowing them to enlarge a non-conforming structure for 

property owners John Schmidt and Wendy Conway at 443 Valley Farm Road, Millbrook, NY 

12545, parcel #289555-0000. 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the application and plans may be viewed: 

washingtonny.org 

 
PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the Zoom meeting feature is a courtesy to the public. The 

Town advises that due to broadband connectivity concerns, those wishing to make comments or 

have full access to a meeting, should attend in person. Documents will not be shared on screen. 

 
 
 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88465279672?pwd=andTZUhMZVdYQ0JacTV2a1E3ZU9BZz09 

 
Meeting ID: 884 6527 9672 

Passcode: 037711 

1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
 
 

 
By the Order of the Town of Washington Zoning Board of Appeals 

Chair Frank Redl 

Dated: January 28, 2025 
 


